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Re: Warning for the Group’s Financial Results for 2024 

In order to better inform shareholders and investors in general, Demetra Holdings Plc (the “Company”, 
the “Group”) announces that, based on the indications to date, the Group is expected to register in 
2024 substantially higher profit compared to the previous year.  

The increased profit is mainly attributed to the Group’s investments in financial assets and, more 
specifically, investments in securities listed on the Cyprus Stock Exchange, including those of Hellenic 
Bank plc.  
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